





9 4

Caledonia Elementary Newsletter

September 22, 2023

Good Afternoon Caledonia Elementary Families,

Congratulations Caledonia Elementary Families on winning a 2023 National Blue Ribbon! Our whole Cal El community shares this award. Without the support of our amazing families, this success wouldn't be possible. Thank you for your continued support and your partnership! I say it quite often but Caledonia Elementary is truly a special place!



Some additional facts about the Blue Ribbon Award.

- This year, 353 schools in the US were honored with the award. With roughly 100,000 schools in the US, that puts Caledonia Elementary in the top .3% of all schools nationwide.
- We were recognized as an Exemplary High-Performing School which means we are among Michigan's highest performing schools as measured by state assessments or nationally normed tests.
- Two representatives from Cal El will attend an award ceremony in Washington D.C. during the month of November.
- We are currently developing plans to celebrate this award with our staff, students, and families throughout the year.

Have a terrific weekend! Brent

https://www.smore.com/j354e 1/7

Event Information





Mark Your Calendars - Walk For Funds

Our annual Fall fundraiser, Walk For Funds, will take place on Friday, October 6th in the morning. The event will happen at the High School track.

K-1 will walk from 9:15 - 10:15.

Grades 2-4 will walk from 10:30 - 11:30.

Rainout date will be Friday, October 13.

When?

Friday, Oct 6, 2023, 09:00 AM

Where?

High School Track



Walk for FUNds

Cal El PTO is seeking enthusiastic volunteers to assist with a crucial aspect of our Walk for FUNds event: filling cups with water and distributing them to participants.

☑ signupgenius.com

https://www.smore.com/j354e 2/7







This is our biggest fundraiser of the year. It provides funds for programs, equipment, enrichment, events, & more!

How it works:

- Register your page online (group is your teacher) at https://app.99pledges.com/fund/2023walkforfunds/addme or scan the QR code
- 2. Invite family and friends to donate and support you!
- 3. Enjoy our walk for FUNds on October 6th at the track!

Individual Student Prizes:



\$50 to \$99– Rubber Ducky AND dump water on Principal Huck!

\$100 to \$199Rubber Ducky, Cal Thunder sticks & dump water on Mr. Huck

\$200 or more- Rubber Ducky, Cal Stadium blanket & dump water on Mr. Huck

Class Prizes:

Top raising class K-1 & 2-4 get a donut party Top participating class enjoys extra recess! Reach \$1,000 and your teacher gets a prize!





Register your pledge page by 9/28 for a ticket into a drawing for pizza lunch with Mr. Huck!



Volunteer Management Program

This year, we will be utilizing a new volunteer management system called Raptor. This system will be utilized for any individual entering the building to work with students or volunteer in a classroom. Our building secretaries, Christy and Denise, will guide volunteers through the check-in process using a kiosk located in our main foyer. A state ID or driver's license is needed to initiate the process. We kindly ask that you bring a form of ID with you if planning to volunteer.

https://www.smore.com/j354e 3/7



https://www.smore.com/j354e 4/7



https://www.smore.com/j354e 5/7



https://www.smore.com/j354e 6/7



Brent Huck

Brent is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters



Created with **March Smore**

Communicate quickly and effectively with interactive newsletters.

Smore empowers educators to connect with their community, streamline school communications, and increase engagement.

Create a newsletter



7/7 https://www.smore.com/j354e